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December 2019-January 2020 Newsletter 
 

Bloom-Carroll Intermediate 

200 S. Market Street Lithopolis, OH 43136 

  T: 614-837-4044 

Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal 

Mrs. Jan Sweigart, Secretary 

 

Dear Families, 

     The holidays are quickly approaching. December will be a 
very busy month for all of us.  Take time to relax and enjoy your 
family. I would like to wish all of you Happy Holidays and a 
Happy New Year! 

                                                                  Mr. Steve Rozeski 

                                                                  Principal, BCIS 

 

 

 

   

December/January Quote 

“Don’t let what you can’t do stop you from doing what you can 
do.” 

Author John Wooden 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 20 

Holiday Class Parties at 2:00 

January 14 

PTO Meeting at BCIS at 6:30 

January 17 

No School for Students; 
Teacher Work-Day 

January 20 

  No School; Dr. Martin Luther 

  King, Jr. Day      

January 24 

Reports Cards Sent Home 
 

Winter Break 
Students will be off from 
school from Monday, 
December 23, 2019 through 
Friday, January 3, 2020.  
Classes resume on Monday, 
January 6, 2020. 
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BCIS Students of the Month 

Congratulations to our November Students of the Month.  We are 
recognizing these students for their great behavior and academic 
accomplishments for the month of November. Go Bulldogs! 

Kyrah Stevenson       Emma Martin     Shayla Wise   Gage Dippolito 

Ace Claprod             Kendall Diller     A’Raya Owens   Jackson Lines 

Bentley Wagner       Jack Cosgrove   John Stertzer   Emrey Carter 

Dominic Eshbaugh  Stella Haughn 

  Preschool Student of the Month 

Blake Novak 

Recess 

When we are deciding whether to send the students outside for 
recess, we will consider the following: 

• Temperature/Wind Chill must be above 25 degrees 
• Playground must be clear of snow and ice. 

Our goal is to have the students outside as much as possible. Please 
make sure that your students are dressed appropriately for the 
weather.  We recommend hats, gloves, scarves, boots, and a warm 
winter coat. 

PTO Secret Santa Shop 

The PTO is sponsoring the annual Secret Santa Shop for students 
from December 2, 2019-December 10, 2019. All students will have 
the opportunity to shop during their gym class time.   

Holiday Party 

Our holiday parties will take place on Friday, December 20, 2019.  
The class parties start at 2:00. Parents should arrive for the parties 
between 1:45 and 2:00.  Please send a note to school with your 
child if your child is going home with you following the party.  
Students leaving before 3:00 will be marked as partial unexcused.   

 

 

Grade 4 Spelling Bee 

We will host our annual fourth 
grade spelling bee on Friday, 
January 10, 2020 at 1:30 in 
the gym.  The top 20 spellers 
and alternates will be 
competing for the honor of 
being named the top speller 
at BCIS. Family members of 
the spelling bee participants 
are encouraged to attend 
our spelling bee.  All families 
that will have their child 
participating will receive 
notification from the school. 

Student Absences 

If your child is going to be 
absent, please call or email 
Mrs. Sweigart to let her know.  
When your child returns from 
being absent, your child 
needs to bring a note from a 
parent or a note from the 
doctor. 

Transportation Changes 

If you need to make any 
changes to your child’s 
transportation from school, 
please send a note with your 
child or call the office by 
2:30.   
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